
EVANSTON SKATE PARK
Join us in planning for Evanston’s future Skate Park!
The City of Evanston is working with the community to design a new skate park at 
the east end of Twiggs Park. We need your help to make this park the best it can be.

Join our next public meeting!
Thanks to the Evanston Community for guiding the initial plan concepts. 

This meeting will include a recap of the public outreach and 
review of the final Skate Park Concept Plan.

Tuesday, May 17th, 2022
6:00 – 8:00 pm

Zoom Link:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84859577888

Your input matters to us.
Please participate!

For more information, visit the project website at the link below:
https://www.cityofevanston.org/government/departments/public-works/evanston-skate-park
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